
23 Lawrence Ave 
Fairfield, ME 04937 

Behind the town office 
(207) 509-9972 

 
WWW.Fairfieldinterfaithfp.org 

 

Open 
 

The first and third Thursday of 
each month from 9am – Noon. 

 
Open to the residents of: 

Fairfield, Fairfield Center, Benton, 
Hinckley and Shawmut 

 
Please bring proof of residency 

each time you come other than a 
drivers license. 

We hope to see you soon! 

The Fairfield Interfaith Food Pantry does not 
and shall not discriminate on the basis of race, 
color, religion (creed), gender, gender expression, 
age, national origin (ancestry), disability, marital 
status, sexual orientation, or military status, in 
any of its activities or operations. These activities 
include, but are not limited to, hiring and firing 
of staff, selection of volunteers and vendors, and 
provision of services. We are committed to 
providing an inclusive and welcoming             
environment for all members of our staff, clients, 
volunteers, subcontractors, vendors, and clients.  

The Fairfield Interfaith Food    
Pantry serves the needs of  the 

hungry and the food insecure in 
Fairfield, Fairfield Center, Benton, 

Hinkley and Shawmut.  
We are open the first and third 
Thursday of  each month from  

9am until noon. 
For food emergencies call 

(207) 509-9972 
 

The Pantry is a 501(c)(3)           
corporation. Your donations are 

tax exempt and appreciated. 
 

We joyfully partner with many of  
the local churches and businesses 
to offer a very high standard of  
care and privacy to our clients.  

Welcome to the     

Fairfield Interfaith 

Food Pantry 

Fairfield Interfaith 
Food Pantry 

A note from our directors: 

It is our pleasure to be able to serve the 
community that we live in. As              
co-directors of  the Fairfield Interfaith 
Food Pantry we strive to provide to all 
who are in need. Everyone encounters 
difficulties in life and we want to be 
there to help them. It is our goal as a 
pantry to assist our fellow community    
members to ease their struggles. No one 
is turned away as we do our best to help 
anyone who comes through our doors. 
We are here to provide for the         
community that we love.   

Thank you, 

Nancy & Rose 



 

 
 

Thank You Volunteers FAIRFIELD INTERFAITH FOOD PANTRY  

PARTNERING WITH: 

 

The Fairfield Interfaith Food   
Pantry was started in 1993 in a 
small school office in the old    
Immaculate Heart of Mary School 
Building. In 2011 the school was 
closed and the pantry was forced 
to relocate. We were extremely 
grateful for a temporary location 
at the Baptist Church, and then 
in 2012 the Town of Fairfield      
acquired land and a building for 
us, but it needed lots of work and 
renovation. After two years of 
fund raising, hard work, and 
prayers the new pantry was 
ready for opening. With the         
renovation and opening of the 
new building a dream of many 
people has finally come to        
fruition. 

Thank You Benefactors  

Thank You For Serving 

Food and Other Items  
At The Food Pantry 

About Us: 


